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Press Communiqué 

Arunachal Pradesh Governor meets his Nagaland counterpart 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. General KT Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM 

(Retd.), met the Nagaland Governor Shri La Ganesan, who is on a three-day visit of the 

State at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar, on 6th March 2025. They discussed various issues, 

encompassing key issues concerning the development and security of both States. 

The Governor conveyed the warm wishes of the people of Arunachal Pradesh to the 

Naga community and underscored the need to promote and preserve the rich cultural 

heritage of both States. He highlighted their shared traditions and vibrant customs, 

emphasizing the importance of cultural exchange in strengthening regional unity. 

The Governor also shared his concern with his counterpart regarding internal security, 

particularly along the interstate boundary shared by Arunachal Pradesh and Nagaland. 

He stressed the importance of enhanced security measures to ensure law and order, 

instil a sense of safety among border communities, and improve the overall well-being 

of the residents in these areas. 

Both the Governors, while reaffirming their commitment to fostering stronger 

cooperation in development, cultural ties, and security, called for reinforcing the bond 

between Arunachal Pradesh and Nagaland. 
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